
DATE: March 4, 2003 
 
 

STATEMENT TO THE FCC 
 

To Whom It May Concern: 
 
Please see the word document filed as an attachment to CKEJHS-182 entitled Form 159 
Payment.  Our hard copy of the form 159 was retuned to us due to being sent to the 
wrong address.  To expedite this process, we chose to file the form 159 electronically 
using the same credit card.  Please contact me if you have any problems regarding the 
payment of this application. 
 
With Best Regards, 
 
 
Eric D’Ancicco 
High Seas Service Coordinator 
Japan Radio Company Seattle 
ericd@jrcamerica.com 
206-654-5644  XT 202 


